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Hello Bernadette  October 4 2024

      My name is Mark Coats, I have a small ranch located in Siskiyou County, located North of Dorris. The Ranch
was larger when I first purchased it. But, through the years and many challenges I have had to downsize.
     The owner I purchased the Ranch from was Don Rowlett, he was a successful businessman and he always
believed he would like to build a RV park and Campground here.  So, he removed it from the Williamson Act when
he purchased it.
      I only operate as an agricultural entity, and have many years of tax returns to prove it. I certainly hope you can
accommodate the agricultural community by supporting it within our County.
      I tried to reinter the property on my purchase, but was denied. I tried several times after and always had the same
response. I actually sit on the Range advisory board for the Supervisors and helped in the writing of “The Code of
the West” for the County. I had hoped to bring this issue to the board, but the Range Advisory Board never has a
meeting. Stifling any suggestions on any matter, and that list is rather lengthy.

Sincerely
Mark Coats

Attachment C

mailto:coatslivestock@gmail.com
mailto:bpcizin@co.siskiyou.ca.us



